
































Gary Gilbert <g2bythesea@gmail.com>

Housing status change at 202 Elm Street

Barbara Gendron-Greene <barbara-gendron-greene@comcast.net> Tue, Jan 23, 2024 at 8:31 PM
To: Gary Gilbert <g2bythesea@gmail.com>

Hi Gary.

It was nice to meet you the other day. I understand that you want to change the status of the room(s) on the ground
level at the rear of the building at 202 Elm Street, Cambridge.

 

I don’t have any objection to this plan. As I understand you, the area of this building will not change.

 

My neighbors on Russell Street expressed one concern that I share. Sometimes, residents of that building use our
yard as a path to Russell Street. I would like it if you could advise your tenants that they are using our private property
without permission when they cut through. We would appreciate it if this could stop.

 

Other than that, I have no objection to the change of status of that “studio” area into an official dwelling unit.

Barbara
Home:  617.945.7537    
Cell:       617.625.5224  (Best number to reach me)
Barbara-Gendron-Greene@comcast.net

 

mailto:Barbara-Gendron-Greene@comcast.net





















	#1 Application Forms
	#2 Accessory Plan
	#3 Plot plan
	#4 elavation
	#5 Photos
	#6 Email from Barbara Gendron-Greene
	#7 Abutters List

